REWARD

FROM PETA AND
THE HUMANE EDUCATIONAL SOCIETY

OF UPTO

for information leading to the arrest and conviction of
the person(s) responsible for torturing this dog.

PETA received an envelope containing a photo of this dog
strangled and suspended between trees—along with the dog’s severed ear.

The envelope was postmarked October 20 from Chattanooga.

Please contact PETA at 757-962-8328. \ PCTA




